
Town of Granby 

Clerk Reminders 
 

 

 

Election Information: Monday, May 17, 2021 

Granby Jr. Sr. High School- Polls will be open from 10:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 

Please note we will still be practicing social distancing as you enter the polls, we are 

asking the voters to please be considerate and wear masks, and if you prefer to use 

your own pen, please use black ink. 

 

Parking is in the back by the Gymnasium and enter in the Gymnasium doors.  

Checking in for elections goes by your Precinct number. 
 

You can view the specimen ballots at the following locations: 

1. Town Hall Annex 

2. C.O.A. 

3. Granby Public Library 

4. Granby Jr. Sr. High School  

5. Old Library 

6. Granby Post Office 

7. Town Website www.granby-ma.gov  
 

Last day to file for Early Voting Mail-In Ballot will be Tuesday, May 11, 2021. 
You can download the Mail-In-Ballot application on our website www.granby-

ma.gov you may scan it over to the clerk’s email to save time at 

kkellyregan@granby-ma.gov , or mail it to Town Clerk, 215 B West State St, 

Granby, MA 01033, or drop your application off in the drop box at the Town Hall 

Annex. Once the application is received the ballot will be mailed to you, any 

applications received after May 11th will be Null and Void and the voter will have to 

vote in person. 

 

However, after May 11th with a valid reason for not being able to go to the polls on 

election day you can set up an appointment with the Town Clerk to file an Absentee 

Ballot In-Person, last day to file for an Absentee Ballot In-Person will be Friday, 

May 14th until 5 PM 

 
 

Do you know what precinct you are?  Not sure call the town clerk’s office or look on 

the web site www.granby-ma.gov under department of town clerk.   
 

 

If you did not answer your 2021 town census, you may be considered as an “Inactive 

Voter”.  To avoid any problems at the polls please call the town clerks office to 

verify your voting status. 
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Are you signed up for “Code Red? “Code Red” is when you receive 
important information pertaining to our community on your phone.  If you 
wish to receive such messages, please consider signing up by going to our 
town website under Emergency Notifications. 
 

DOG LICENSES NOT TOO LATE:  

Due to the Town Hall Buildings still being closed to the public the Late 
Charge period has been extended through May 31, 2021. 

The cost is $6.00 for spayed /neutered, puppies and senior dogs over the age of 10 years, and 

all others the cost is $15.00, to avoid a $25.00 late charge fee please license by May 31st.  

You can license in-person by making an appointment with the Town Clerk, or license 

through the mail. 

If you choose to mail or use the drop box, please include a copy of the rabies vaccination, or 

call the clerk’s office for verification, include a self-addressed envelope with Two stamps, a 

check made payable to the Town of Granby, and mail to Town Clerk, 215 B West State 

Street Granby, MA 

   
 

Questions or concerns can be directed to Kathy Kelly-Regan at the Granby Town 

Hall Annex, 467-7178.  


